
Missing  persons  from  Hyde
known  to  have  links  to
Scotland

Police in Edinburgh have shared an
appeal from colleagues in Greater
Manchester to help trace two people
from Hyde who have been missing for
almost three weeks. 
Anxhelina (32) and Rojs (11) who have links to Scotland have
been missing since Thursday 19 September 2024. 

A spokesperson from GMP said: “ We are continuing to appeal
for any information around missing Anxhelina (32) and Rojs
(11)  who  have  been  missing  from  #Hyde  since  Thursday  19
September 2024.  

“We believe that they have links to the North East, London and
Scotland.” 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Police Scotland
on 101 quoting 1857 of 19 September 2024. 
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